
KEILOR HEIGHTS 
W E E K LY  

N E W S L ET T E R   

Thursday October 12th, 2023  

 

KEILOR HEIGHTS PRIMARY SCHOOL                    Email Address  keilor.heights.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
Ronald Grove, Keilor East 3033                         Web Address  www.kheights.vic.edu.au 
Phone 9336 1739                                              

     

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 4 

Friday 13th October  

Ben Carroll Visit 

Friday 20th October -

Assembly 3pm - Whole 

School  

Monday 6th November—

Curriculum Day— 

No Students at School 

Tuesday 7th November—

Melbourne Cup Day— 

No Students at School 

Tuesday 14th,21st,28th  

November—2024  

Foundation Transition Days 

Thursday 16/17 November—

Y3/4 Campaspe Camp 

 

HATS MUST BE WORN 

FOR THE REST OF THE 

YEAR 

 

Keilor Heights Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we meet and learn together, the Wurundjeri People of the Kulin Nation, and we  

recognise their enduring connection to the land, waters and culture. We pay our respects 

to their Elders past and present.  

 

Hi everyone, 

Having the sun shining yesterday and being outside with the students kicking the footy and 

soccer ball and watching everyone enjoy the warm weather was a real delight this week. 

Leadership update 

Victoria is on leave until the end of next week and will have a gradual return to onsite  

duties from week 4, with the aim to return to KHPS on a full time basis at the beginning of 

Week 7. Rosie Valentine and I will continue in our current roles.  

Enrolments for 2024 

If you have a child currently in kindergarten who will begin at KHPS in 2024 

and you haven’t enrolled them, please contact the office to enrol them as 

soon as possible. 

Dogs in the school grounds 

As much as our four-legged friends are not only additions to our family, but part of them, 

we also need to be mindful of those families and students in particular, who have not 

grown up with dogs, and in turn may be fearful of them in the school yards.  

We also have a number of our students who are allergic to animal hair, and any pets, in 

particular dogs who come into the school grounds, can flare up their allergies. As such, we 

ask that if you are walking your dog to and from school, that you remain outside the 

schools grounds with them.  

Assistant Dogs are always welcome. For any further information please see our Dogs at 

School Policy on our website:  

 https://kheights.vic.edu.au/our-school/policies/  

 

Thanks for your support and understanding around this. 

mailto:keilor.heights.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.kheights.vic.edu.au
https://kheights.vic.edu.au/our-school/policies/


BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 7 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20th, 2023 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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Oval Opening 

Tomorrow morning, our local member and newly appointed Deputy Premier Ben Carroll will be officially opening the school 

oval. This will be an opportunity for the students and school community to celebrate the oval which has without doubt been 

a massive highlight of 2023 at KHPS. 

Assembly next week 

Next Friday 20th October we will return to our regularly fortnightly assemblies and we are very excited to inform our  

community that at next weeks assembly our outstanding choir will be performing.  

Assembly starts at 3pm in our school gymnasium. 

Ben Pickett 

Acting Principal 

COLOURING IN CLUB 
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PE @KHPS 

Interschool Sports Update 

Well done to the Year 5/6 Girls Volleyball team who competed against Essendon North Primary School in 

the Divisional Volleyball Final last week. Although defeated, our girls did a fantastic job representing KHPS 

and getting to that stage of competition. Well done. 

Free Cricket Victoria Clinic for girls at KHPS 

This week some of our students took part in the first session of a 4-week free Woolworths Cricket Blast 

clinic for girls conducted by Cricket Victoria afterschool. All of the participants had a fantastic time and 

there is still an opportunity for any girls who wish to sign up (using the QR code below) to take part for 

the remaining 3 sessions. Sessions are conducted on Tuesday afternoons on the oval between 3.35-4.35. 

See flyer on page 8. 
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